
NOTE OF CANCELLATION 
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT GROUP – 1ST APRIL 2020 
 
 
The meeting of the Community Development Group scheduled for 
Wednesday, 1st April 2020 at 7.15pm has been cancelled due to the 
current situation regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. If you have any queries, 
please contact the Governance and Members team at 
governance@braintree.gov.uk 
 
 
 

17th March 2020 
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